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Comments for Public Posting: There's no need to include repaving costs in the Mobility Plan
2035 since it's already budgeted elsewhere. It only hurts the city in
the long run because it unnecessarily balloons the Mobility Plan
2035's budget, making it difficult to take action to achieve the
goals of having safer, healthier streets for all LA residents.



